
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 

Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of 

(2021-09-01/R-5) adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on 

September 1, 2021. 

 

      This the 2nd day of September, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 
  



 

 

A RESOLUTION APPROVING THE WAYFINDING SIGNAGE PLAN FOR THE GLEN 

LENNOX DEVELOPMENT (2021-09-01/R-5) 

WHEREAS, on December 10, 2014 the Town Council entered into a Development Agreement 

with Glen Lennox, LLC and Glen Lennox Shopping Center, LLC, that outlines the 

development review and approval process for site plans, urban design elements, land uses, 

and on- and off-site improvements; and   

WHEREAS, the Development Agreement stipulates that the Developer Owner will submit for 

approval to the Town Council a Wayfinding Signage Plan for the bicycle and pedestrian 

network in the Project.  Signs for the north-south greenway shall be installed by the 

Developer Owner, in accordance with an approved Wayfinding Signage Plan, prior to 

completion of the greenway; and 

WHEREAS, the Developer Owner has submitted to the Town a Wayfinding Signage Plan for 

Council review and approval. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the 

Council approves the Glen Lennox Wayfinding Signage Plan as provided in the September 1, 

2021, meeting materials. 

This the 1st day of September, 2021. 

 


